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Agenda Item No. (13) 

Board of Directors  
Meeting of April 26, 2024 

COMMUNICATIONS 

1. The Board of Directors was copied on an email with an attached letter sent by the President
of the County of Marin Board of Supervisors, Dennis Rodoni, to State Senators 
Dave Cortese, Steve Glazer, Aisha Wahab and Scott Wiener, dated April 18, 2024, 
received by the District Secretary’s Office on April 18, 2024, regarding the County of 
Marin’s response to requested feedback on Senate Bill 1031.

A copy of the communication listed above is available upon request from the Office of the 
District Secretary. 
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